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4 February 2011

Mr Brett Whitworth

Regional Director

Southern Region
Department of Planning
Level 2,

84 Crown Street
WOLLONGONG NSW 2520

Dear Brett,

Re: Submission of Planning Proposal to Permit the Development of the Shoalhaven
Cancer Care Centre adjacent to the existing Shoalhaven District Memorial Hospital

Please find enclosed the planning proposal for the above project. The rezoning of the
land adjacent to the existing Shoalhaven Memorial District Hospital is essential if the new
Shoalhaven Cancer Care Centre is to be progressed. As outlined in the attached
planning proposal, the development is one of great public benefit to the people of the
Shoalhaven and is consistent with the strategic planning framework that applies.

As the Director-General of the Department of Planning has been declared the “Relevant
Planning Authority” by the Minister for Planning in accordance with Section 54(2) of the
Environmental Planning and Assessment Act 1979, we formally submit the attached
planning proposal for a Gateway Determination.

If you require any additional information or wish to discuss the proposal, please contact Troy
Harvey, Project Director on 02 9978 5450 or our consultant Leone McEntee on 0410 432
505.

Yours singe{ely,
) )

Robert Rust
Chief Executive

Health Infrastructure
ABN 89 600 377 397

Level 8, 77 Pacific Hwy, North Sydney NSW 2060
PO Box 1060 North Sydney NSW 2059

Tel. (02) 9978 5402 Fax. (02) 8904 1377
Website: www.hinfra.health.nsw.gov.au




